
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 
it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  
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Have a great week from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Welcome to our new families and children 

– Bella, Wiktoria, Valentino, Athena and 

Tyler. 

   

Recent Adult Led activities:  

 

 Making pasta necklaces  

 Making musical instrument shakers  

 Making binoculars  

 Exploring mixing colours  

 

Small Group Work – The children have 

been really enjoying small group work, 

where we have been guessing the objects 

in the feely bag and learning some phonic 

sounds. 

 

Cold Weather – the nursery doors are 

always open to allow the children to move 

around freely - please ensure they are 

wrapped up warm with plenty of layers! 

 

Please take advantage of our wonderful 

selection of books on offer for the 

children to take home, encouraging the 

use of our library system.  We also have 

reading records for you to complete and 

give us feedback. Good practice for the  

older children going to school in Sept. 

 

Playdough The best playdough recipe you 

will ever make: 

 

 2 cups of flour  

 2 tbsp of Oil (any oil will do, coconut, 

vegetable, even olive oil)  

 ½ a cup of salt (optional) 

 2 tbsp Cream of Tartar  

 1 ½ Cups of Boiling Water  

 Colouring of your choice 

 

Dates for your Diary:  

Pancake Day – 9th Feb 

Valentines Day – 14th Feb 

Chinese New Year – 20th Feb 

(Year of the Dog)   

World Book Day 1st/2nd March  

Spring Walks – W/C 12th March  

Parent Consultations W/C 19th March  

Easter Bonnet Parade –  

27th 28th 29th March 

 

Half Term:  

Mon 12th to Fri 16th Feb  

Staff INSET Mon 19th Feb  

 

Holiday Clubs – we will be running holiday 

clubs during the February half-term week 

and the second week of the Easter 

holidays. Please let Tanya know if you are 

interested and which days. 
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